
Eastbourne Sovereign Sailing Club – Sailing Opportunities 2024

Open Day 11th May

We have a Seaweekend which is the August Bank Holiday 24th/25th/26th

We are holding the RS100/RS300/RS600 Nationals this year 12th/13th/14th/15th September 

Our PRATT (Performance Related Against Time Taken) Series runs over 20 Wednesdays starting 

on the 17th April to the 4th September. Last year we had over 50 boats enter.  This is for single 
handed boats. We race mainly aeros and lasers, but do have a few others. There is also a Wednesday
evening series running along side of this to include other boats, with a meal after.

There are no club boats available at ESSC.

For the PRATT and Wednesday Evening series you would have to be an ESSC member, but not for 
the other events mentioned.

For further information contact Sarah Whitmore sarah.thetower@btinternet.com 
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